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LCSO Investigating Overnight Shooting 

  
Approximately 11 p.m. last night, Leon County Sheriff’s Office (LCSO) deputies 
responded to the 2700 block of Cathedral Drive in reference to a 9-year-old suffering 
from a gunshot wound. When deputies arrived on scene, they learned the child was in a 
bedroom when someone discharged a firearm from outside the home and the bullet 
entered the residence, striking the child in the abdomen. The child was taken to 
Tallahassee Memorial Healthcare in stable condition. 
  
Members of LCSO’s Violent Crimes and Crime Scene units responded to the scene to 
investigate.  
  
This is an active and ongoing investigation. Detectives want to speak with anyone who 
was on the scene and may have left before deputies arrived or has video related to this 
incident. Contact our Violent Crimes Unit at 850-606-3300 or to remain anonymous call 
Crimestoppers at 850-574-TIPS. 
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